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Response to PDC Case Number 179108 
Mr. James Lazar said candidate for Lacey City Council, Charles Beck, was “concealing the 
magnitude of his campaign efforts by failing to disclose the quantities of items printed …” 
Charles Beck is a first-time candidate for Lacey Council and his Campaign Treasurer is 
performing her duties for the first time.  Since these duties are new to her, she took a PDC 
webinar on filling out the C-4 report and there was no mention of a requirement to list 
quantities of items being purchased, just a description. 
There was no attempt to conceal the magnitude of his campaign efforts.  It was simply a 
matter of not being informed this was a requirement. 
Now that this was called to our attention, the C-4 reports have been amended to indicate 
the quantities of various items which were purchased and it is requested this complaint be 
dismissed.  After evaluating the amended C-4s, please reach out if there are any additional 
requirements 
 


